BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of January 11, 1968.

Members present:- Robert M. Chase, Vice-Chairman
David E. Andrews
Gerard L. Daigle

Meeting was called to order by Vice-Chairman, Robert Chase at 8:15 P.M.

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read by the clerk on a motion of Daigle and (2) by Andrews. Unanimous.

Mr. Ralph Baisley was present at the meeting and requested information on the location of certain streets in the town for numbering of houses. The Country Club Estates plan was reviewed for this purpose. Mr. Baisley thanked the board for their cooperation.

Due to the decline in subdivisions, Mr. Chase said that the possibility of cutting down on the number of meetings of the board will be discussed at the next meeting.

There being no further business before the board, members agreed to adjourn.

Meeting was reopened by Mr. Chase with no objections for the purpose of accomodating Mr. Ben Biron who requested signatures of the board for a plan of the Housing Authority for recording purposes. The plan had been previously signed on June 1, 1967 but had not been recorded in the six month specified period and therefore again needed signatures of the board. Plan was signed by all members present.

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted,

Joan M. Giard, Clerk